


 

WELCOME TO TERM 2 

2023 

To make bookings, please see us in person or 

use one of the following methods: 

1. Call or text the OSHC mobile (0427 055 

784) 

2. Call the OSHC landline (8284 1190) 

3. Email: 

 

Lauren.hazeal457@schools.sa.edu.au 

Or 

Yianna.tipouikidis976@schools.sa.edu.au 

Mother’s Day 14/5 

Reconciliation Week 5/6-9/6 

Kings Birthday Public Holiday 12/6 

Vacation Care Enrolments Open to 

Blakeview Primary Families 19/6 

Vacation Enrolments Open to all other 

families 26/6 

Last Day of School 7/7 

Vacation Care 10/7 



A message  
from Yianna! 

Hi everyone and welcome to Term 2! 

As you are all aware, Rebecca is on 
maternity leave and is having a 
wonderful time with her new arrival. 
Baby Rylee Rae was born on April 22nd 
and both Rebecca and baby are doing 
well (keep reading for some beautiful 
pictures). Whilst Rebecca is on 
maternity leave, I have stepped into 
the role as Acting Director until 
Rebecca’s return. 

Together with Lauren, I am quickly 
learning many of the protocols, 
procedure and practices that come with 
the daily running of OSHC. Although I 
am familiar, it is my first time 
stepping into this role and I would just 
like to say a quick thank you to 
everyone for your ongoing patience and 
support during this time! I am learning 
more about this role every day so 
please do not hesitate to ask me any 
questions and I will be sure to answer 
as best as I can!  

This term we are continuing working 
towards growing our team of educators 
and rebuilding our team after the loss 
of a few of our core staff at the end 
of 2022. There is a national shortage 
of staff and an ever growing demand 
for OSHC from families, so it is 
important to us have a strong team 
that are constantly working towards 

having quality relationships with 
children.  

Please don’t hesitate to call or email 
me if you have any questions or 
concerns. I am currently not on site on 
Wednesday afternoons due Uni 
commitments, however this is only for 
3 more weeks. 

I look forward to carrying out the role 
of Acting Director whilst Rebecca is 
away and continuing working with our 
amazing families. 

 

Take care, 

Yianna  

Acting Director 



My name is Lauren and I started working at 

Blakeview OSHC in 2016 as an educator. I have a 

Bachelor of Performing Arts and a Master of 

Teaching and have taught in schools for 4 years. I 

returned to OSHC in 2021 to take on the roll as 

Assistant Director. I am originally from England 

and I LOVE cows! I am looking forward to growing 

my family with my husband in the years to come. I 

am the Educational Leader at the service and 

have a passion for planning educational 

experiences that are engaging, fun, with a strong 

focus on children's wellbeing. 

Hi everyone! My name is Yianna and I have been working at 

Blakeview as an OSHC educator and an SSO for almost 3 years 

now! I am currently in my last year of my Bachelor of Primary 

Education degree at University and will be completing my final 

placement in August. I am currently the Acting Director whilst 

our beautiful Rebecca is on maternity leave and I am very 

grateful for this opportunity. This is a great opportunity for me 

to develop my knowledge as an educator and gain experience in 

a leadership position. I have a passion for working with kids and 

I love my job at Blakeview OSHC! One of my favourite aspects 

of this job is the relationships I have been lucky enough to 

form with the children and families attending our service and I 

can’t wait to continue doing this whilst I am working at 

Blakeview OSHC!  





















 
On behalf of the whole team at Blakeview OSHC, we wanted to 
send a very warm welcome to any new families that have enrolled 
with us for 2023. We look forward to working with you and your 
children and can’t wait to see what this year brings.  

Here is some handy information for new families to ensure 
everything runs smoothly with your bookings. 

hello there... 

 

 

 

Please make sure you communicate to us 
either in person or via the OSHC 

phones or email when wanting to talk 
about bookings, issues or concerns. 

Messages via Facebook will not be read 
and we don’t want to miss anything! 

Join our Facebook page to see all of the 
fun we get up to in OSHC and to keep in 

the loop with important information! 

Don’t forget to come in to the TV 
Room to sign your child/ren in and out 
every session. It is a legal requirement 
for a parent or guardian to walk their 
child to and from OSHC and to sign 

them in and out. 

If you are having trouble with the iPad 
sign in/out process, please see one of 
our friendly educators who are happy 

to help. 

Invoices are generated and sent via 
email weekly. Please contact us if 
you are not receiving an email with 
your invoice and we can quickly fix 

that! 

Fees should be maintained and kept 
under $200. If your account 
exceeds $200, care will be 

cancelled until it has been paid. 



Join Our Closed Facebook Group 

Answer the member question and join the group to 
keep up to date with important information, dates 

and FUN! 



Our focus this term… 
The end of Term 1 and the start of 
term 2 has seen a National Shortage 
of staff, resulting in OSHC services 
around the nation having to cap 
numbers to meet the required ratio 
for their sessions. 

We have certainly felt the pinch here 
at our service, especially on a 
Wednesday and Thursday afternoon. 
We have made many attempts to 
advertise for new and capable staff, 
however most advertisements have 
gone unanswered due to the statewide 
shortage. 

New changes have rolled in, changing 
the qualifications needed to become a 
‘qualified’ educator. Qualified 
educators are imperative to all 
services, as we must legally consider 
how many qualified’s are needed 
compared to how many children are 
attending.  

Luckily we have an educator, who has 
been here for over a year now, that is 
now recognised as a ‘qualified 
educator’ after the new changes have 
been made. This provides us with a 
small amount of wriggle room, however 
we are still struggling with staffing 
due to the educator shortage.  

We have successfully hired some 
unqualified staff to fill some gaps. 
Our focus this term is to hire, train 
and guide any and all new staff so 
that we can be proud of a strong team 
of educators, who have wonderful 
relationships with children and 
families. 

In our staff meetings, we will have a 
strong focus on how this will look, and 
outline the necessary steps that we 
will need to take while we embark on 
this journey. 

As always, we appreciate your 
constructive feedback, and are eager 
for your to meet our new staff.  

 

With kindness, 

OSHC Leadership 





The April School Holidays flew by so quickly! It’s like they 
say, time flies when you are having fun! 

We kicked the first two days off with Wheels Day and 
Carnival Chaos. We have been lucky enough to have some 

incredible SSO’s join us these holidays, which meant we were 
able to participate in some cool activities in the kitchen. On 
Wheels Day we made edible cars made from all different 

types of fruit, and syrup to stick the pieces together. 

Woodhouse Activity Centre and Funtopia were two highlights 
of the holidays, and the events that unfolded were spoken 

about time and time again. 

As always, we visited our favourite place, Odeon Cinemas in 
Semaphore to see Super Mario. We even had a surprise visit 

from Mario himself! 

The 8 and overs ventured to the Adelaide Gaol whilst the 
littles stayed back at OSHC to participate in the ultimate 

OSHC Sports Day! 

The 8 and unders had a wonderful time at Morialta Nature 
Play Space. We picnicked under the great, tall trees and spent 

a couple of hours in the afternoon having fun in the perfect 
weather! 

We finished the two weeks off with Nature and Sensory Play 
and PJ Day. It was wonderful to see staff getting involved, 

having a fun and relaxing last day.  



Vacation Care Photo Dump! 















Until next time! 








